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[bookmark: _GoBack]We have received the following advice from Public Health England with regard to the COVID-19 virus. We would urge you to carefully read the information below in addition to clicking on the links included to familiarise yourself with the most up-to-date advice.  

ACTION REQUIRED - As a nursery we ask families to conscientiously consider if they have any potential exposure to Coronavirus. We would also be grateful if you advise us of any holidays that you have taken since the end of January 2020, informing us exactly where you have been so that we can both monitor and ensure all our parents have a level of comfort that we are doing everything to keep the nursery healthy.

We ask that parents are open and forthcoming in communicating with us if they have any concerns. Please call 0161 929 7470 or email mike@juicenursery.com if you have any questions.

As of 25th February, the current advice for travellers returning to the UK is as follows:

1) If you have returned from the following areas since 19th February, call NHS111 to inform them of your recent travel, stay indoors and avoid contact with other people even if you do not have symptoms:
· Iran
· Specific lockdown areas in Northern Italy as designated by the Government of Italy:
· in the Lombardy Region - Bertonico; Casalpusterlengo; Casterlgerundo; Castiglione D'Adda; Cordogno; Fombio, Maleo, San Fiorano; Somaglia; and Terranova dei Passerini
· in the Veneto Region - Vo
· Daegu or Cheongdo (Republic of Korea)
· Hubei province, China (returned in the past 14 days)

2) If you have returned from the following areas since 19th February:
· Northern Italy (see map)
· Vietnam
· Cambodia
· Laos
· Myanmar

OR if you have returned to the UK from any of the following areas in the last 14 days:
· Other parts of China, outside Hubei province
· Thailand
· Japan
· Republic of Korea
· Hong Kong
· Taiwan
· Singapore
· Malaysia
· Macau

You should stay indoors at home and avoid contact with other people immediately and call NHS111 only if you develop symptoms.

For further government guidance please click https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 

For NHS advice please click https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

Occasionally, it may be the case that we might ask that staff or children self-isolate because they are a contact of a confirmed case OR have been to the specified towns and regions in Italy or other specified countries. The child or staff member will be given specific advice from NHS111. 
image1.png
vice




